
IMPORTANT NOTICE ON NEW RESTRICTIONS  

RELATED TO NOVEL CORONAVIRUS 

 

The Japanese government will announce that anyone who has boarded 

airplanes or ships arriving from the United States of America will be 

required to stay 14 days at a location designated by the quarantine station 

chief and are not to use public transportation in Japan. 

The above measure will apply to airplanes and ships leaving on Thursday, 

March 26 at 12:01 AM, Japan local time. It will be valid until the end of April, 

2020. This duration may be extended depending on the circumstances. 


